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Partners Scott Strauss and Katie Mapes have written a White Paper exploring the use of contractors at gas distribution

utilities around the country.  The White Paper finds that gas utilities are increasingly relying on contractors for everything

ranging from major construction projects to routine maintenance activities, and offers recommendations to state regulators

for how they can act to ensure that utility workforces are able to ensure system safety and reliability.  The

recommendations include requiring the adoption of “best value” contracting practices.  Entitled, “The Role of State Utility

Commissions in Setting Policy for Responsible Contracting,” the White Paper was prepared for the Laborers International

Union of North America, and can be downloaded below.
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DOWNLOAD ATTACHMENT:

https://www.spiegelmcd.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/12/Setting_Policy_for_Responsible_Contracting.pdf

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

1875 Eye Street, NW | Suite 700 | Washington, DC 20006 | 202.879.4000 | www.spiegelmcd.com

https://www.spiegelmcd.com/professionals/scott-strauss/
http://www.tcpdf.org

